
                                                                                                                                           23 May 2024 
Dear Brett 
 
In response to your email of 9 May. 
 
The Committee deemed that your Facebook post was inappropriate under the Club’s Facebook 
Policy that ‘Our Facebook page exists primarily for our members, the promotion of our club and 
highlighting the benefits of walking with a club’ whereas your post promoted ‘Wild’ magazine and 
your personal website.  
 
The final part of your post that stated that ‘The full list of the Karens has not been uploaded to the 
new Shoalhaven Bushwalkers website yet but can be found at …’ was considered misleading as the 
Technology Team were willing to do so but not been sent a file of the Karens that we could upload. 
  
The publicly stated position of the Team over the transference of files from the old site to the new 
one was published in the News section of both websites on December 7 and later reinforced at both 
the Xmas party on 13th December and the Big Day Out on 7th February. 
 
 
Regards  
 
 
Kynie Evison  (Acting President) 

 


